

CITY OF COLUMBIA, MISSOURI

COLUMBIA UTILITIES
COLUMBIA TERMINAL RAILROAD

September 13, 2017

Mayor and City Council:

At the Water and Light Advisory Board meeting on September 6th, 2017, Dick Parker made a motion to communicate to the Mayor and City Council that the advisory board is in support of the FY18 budget for the Water and Light Department which includes the electric and water rate increases. John Conway seconded the motion.

There was discussion and Jay Hasheider made a motion to amend the motion to table the support of the budget and rate increases to next year. There was not a second to the amended motion.

John Conway asked for a vote on the original motion from Dick Parker. John Conway, Dick Parker and Scott Fines voted in favor. Jay Hasheider and Kim Fallis voted against.

Motion carried with three in favor and two against.

John T. Conway, PE

WLAB, Chairman